BlackOutSpeakOut
 
The federal government’s war on nature and democracy means “Silence is no longer an option” for Canadians. So I’m urging you to join with Sierra Club Canada and the country’s leading environmental organizations in a national campaign to force the government to restore the environmental protection and democratic participation. The campaign aims to force the Harper government to retreat and restore the environmental protection and democratic participation it recently gutted.

[image: image1.jpg]THE FUTURE OF OUR LAND, WATER AND
CLIMATE IS AT RISK.

AND SO ARE THE VOICES OF CANADIANS.

SILENCE IS NOT AN OPTION.

ON JUNE 4, 2012
SPEAK OUT. BLACKOUTSPEAKOUT.CA



We’re calling the campaign “Black Out Speak Out” (or using the Twitter Hashtag #BlackOutSpeakOut). On June 4th the websites of Sierra Club Canada, CPAWS, David Suzuki Foundation, Ecojustice, Equiterre, Environmental Defense, Greenpeace, Nature Canada, Pembina, West Coast Environmental Law and WWF Canada will be blacked out to protest disastrous changes to environmental laws included in the federal budget.
I am currently in discussions with many, many other organizations and am happy to report that Black Out Speak Out day (June 4th) looks to be a huge success with hundreds of groups planning to take part. On that day I will be emailing you again to ask that you Take Action by visiting our campaign website (http://BlackOutSpeakOut.ca ). It’ll only take a few moments for you to show solidarity with our campaign.
Between now and then we’ll keep you informed through Facebook and Twitter. Here is how you can help in the lead-up to the June 4th Black Out Speak Out day:

· Critical to the success of this campaign is involving as many people and organizations as possible. If ever there was a time to “Tell a Friend” this is it! Please encourage all the people you know to participate. You can start by forwarding this email to your contacts.

· When you see our Black Out Speak Out Facebook updates please don’t forget to “Like” and “Share” them.

· For our Twitter followers (our “Tweeps”) please Retweet our campaign updates and for the next month include the Hashtag #BlackOutSpeakOut in all your Tweets.

· IF you are able, please make a small donation. We need you more than ever.


This is it - the war has begun. The future of the Canadian environment is truly at stake. We need to take a stand now - future generations are depending on us. 
I hope you can stand side-by-side with us. It’s now or never. Silence is no longer an option.
Sincerely,
John Bennett, Executive Director
Sierra Club Canada
613-291-6888
613-241-4411 x222
Executive.Director@sierraclub.ca
Twitter: @John__Bennett
More from the Bennett Blog
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